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NTD-NRC-94-4073

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washingtlon, DC 20555

Attention: R. C. Jones, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of System Technology

Subject: Response to Second Request for Additional Information on WCAP-12488, "Westinghouse
Fuel Criteria Cvaluation Process” [Proprietary |

Reference (1): Letter from R. C. Jones (NRC) to E. H. Novendstern (Westinghouse), "Second Request
for Addidonal Information on WCAP-12488, "Wesunghouse Fuel Criteria Evaluation
Process,”" (TAC No. M77257), dated February 2, 1994,

Dear Mr. Jones:

Ew:losed are fifteen (15) copies [Proprictary] in response for additional information requested in
Feference 1. This responsc should close out your review of WCAP-12488.

Tais sunmittal cozdains Westinghouse proprietary information of irade secrets, commei.ial or financial
infonnstion winch we consider priviieged or confidential pursuant to 10 CFR 9.5(4). Therefore, it is
requested thay the Weshinghouse propriciary information attached hereto be handled on a confidential basis
and be witthld from public disclosure

This material is for your irternal use only and may be used solely for the purpos: for which it is
submitted. It should not be otherwise used, disclosed, duplicated, or disseminated, in whole or in part,
o any othey person or organization outside the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation without the expressed
prior writien approval of Westinghouse.

Correspondenc 2 with respect o any Application for Withholding should reference AW-94-598 and should
be addressed to N. J. Liparulo, Manager of Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Activitics, Westinghouse
Electric Corporation, P. O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230-0355.

Very ‘ruly yours,

Nicholas Jlﬁ arulo, Manager

Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Activities
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AW-94-598

U. S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. R. C. Jones, Reactor Systems Branch Chief, Division of Engincering and System
Technology

Reference: Letter from N. J. Liparulo (Westinghouse) to R. C. Jones (NRC), NTD-NRC-94-4073,
February 28, 1994

Subject: Response to Second Request for Additional Information on WCAP- 12488, "Westinghouse
Fuel Criieria Evaluation Process,” [Proprietary |

Dear Mr. Jones:

The above referenced letter contains information proprietary 1o the Westinghouse Electric Corporation.
The material wili not be employed as a part of a license application or other action identified in
10CFR2.790(a) at this time. It will be separately submitted with an Application for Withholding
accompanied by an Affidavit meeting the requirements of 10CFR2.79%(b) prior 1o such use.
Accordingly, we request that the material be treated as proprictary information within the provisions of
10CFR9.5(4), "Freedom of Information Act Regulations.” 1f thore is a need 1o make public disclosure of
the material prior o a separate Westinghouse submittal for docket in accordance with the provisions of
10CFR2.790(a), please notify Westinghouse prior to making a disclosure delermination.
Correspondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of this submitlal should reference AW-91 598 and

should be addresse 1o the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

(‘/A_,[l- (}/{ A 'IHZ‘-
Nicholas J. Li]{a 1S, Manager

Nuclear Safety and Regulatory Actlivities

(o Kevin Bohrer / NRC (12H5)




